
 
 

 

 

 
RE: Student Accident Coverage Information 
 
Dear Parent: 
 
Since this school district is an eligible member of the Prairie State Insurance Cooperative (PSIC), Student Accident Coverage 
will be provided for each enrolled K-12 student. No special enrollment is necessary for the school time Student Accident 
Coverage provided through PSIC.  This insurance is accident coverage only and will not replace your current health 
insurance as it pays secondary to any health policy. 
 
As a member of the PSIC, Student Accident insurance provides coverage for all school district sponsored sports and 
activities, including tackle football for grades 8-12.   
 
There is also an opportunity to purchase optional 24 hour coverage for your student.  To view available plans online, please 
visit www.k12specialmarkets.com.  
 
The procedures for purchasing optional 24 hour coverage for this year are as follows: 
 

1. Visit www.k12specialmarkets.com 
2. Click on ‘Coverage Details’ at the top of the page. 
3. Click on your School or District 
4. Click on the link to display plan details. 

 
Once parents have completed the enrollment application, they can either mail the application with a check or money order or 
enroll online. 
 
To enroll online please complete the following steps: 
 

1. Enroll online by clicking “Enroll Now” 
2. Select State and click “Look Up” 
3. Click on School or District 
4. Select school location name (if applicable) 
5. Check plan options 
6. Complete online application (more than one child can be enrolled on the same application) 
7. Pay by debit/credit card 
8. Print ID card 

 
With regard to filing a claim under the district sponsored program which includes all enrolled students (not the optional plan 
mentioned above), you must contact the school and complete a Student Accident Claim Form.  Please read the Claim Form 
for complete details on how to submit a claim.  You must file a claim with your own health insurance carrier.  The Student 
Accident plan is designed to pay for expenses which are not reimbursed by your current health insurance.  The 
school district and medical/dental providers are not responsible for filing a student accident claim. If you have any questions 
about this program or how to purchase optional coverage, please call the superintendent’s office at 309-945-0450. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tim Gronski 
Chief School Business Official 


